
Going Concern Statement 
 

Under General Accepted Account Principles, disclosures are required when there is substantial doubt 

about an entity’s ability to continue as a going concern or when substantial doubt is alleviated as a result 

of consideration of management’s plans. 

The 2019 Audited financial statements do not contain a going concern disclosure. 


